From: Veronica Gil <vm805gil@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, July 31, 2023 12:32 PM

To: City Clerk Group

Subject: Re: the 284 housing units on Calle Real
Hello,

| am emailing to oppose the addition of housing between Baker Lane and 7-11 off Calle Real at Glen
Annie and Storke Road.

Too many units for the small stretch of Calle Real. This will add 300+ cars daily which will add to traffic in the
area. The neighborhood is established and already with the three different styles of housing on the stretch
looks out of place. Consider another location for this large housing need.

We also have to think about the surrounding schools (DP and Brandon) and how this will impact them.

Please keep Goleta, The Goodland. No more expansion on this side of the 101.

Kindly,
Veronica Gil





